
Monday, 3rd C/S Valley HOA -  7:00PM 
Monday, 10th No CCCA Board of Directors meeting 
Monday, 17th C/S Villas HOA -  6:30PM 
Wed., 26th C/S Heights HOA -  6:00PM 

  

 

 

 

 CLUB HOURS 
 Monday - Saturday 9:00AM to 9:00PM 

Sunday 10:00AM to 8:00PM 

Meetings are held in the Countryside  
recreation room 

 
 
 
 

 
This demonstration takes place on the softball field from 9:00 AM ’til 12:00 noon  
Friday, October 28th and focuses on teaching children of the community valuable 
lessons regarding possible fire dangers. The second graders from DeGrazia will be 
there to observe and participate in creative games.  Members are welcome to      
observe as well.  No registration is required.  We feel it is important to make efforts 
to prevent future injuries and accidents that can occur with children and fire. 

October 2011 

The Center will be 
closed on Monday,  

October 10th  
for seal coating  

parking lot 

Calling all artists, 
crafters  

and vendors 
 
If you would like 

to taking part in our Bazaar this Fall please give 
us a call at 744-2403. We plan to hold this event 
on November 19th from 10:30AM to 2:00PM. 
We will advertise online in the November  
newsletter, only if we have enough members 
sign-up to participate. 

 
Car and Bike Show 

If you have a hot looking car, 
truck or Motorcycle and you are 
interested in showing it off and maybe winning a 
prize, let us know.  We plan to hold our FIRST 
ANNUAL Car Show on November 19th.  We 
must first see if there is enough members       
interested in this type of event before setting it 
up.  Please call the  Center at 744-2403 and let 
us know if you have a vehicle you would like to 
display. We will advertise this event in the     
November Newsletter if we have an adequate 
amount of participates.  

Monthly Newsletter The newsletter will 
now be posted to the website for viewing.  Delivery 
of the newsletter will be by request only. Call      
744-2403 or send us an email and we’ll put you on 
the mailing list. 
The newsletter  will always be available in the front  
office and on the bulletin board.  



 
 
This free program offered at the center provides a fun combination of    
learning, crafts, playtime and social interaction.  Classes are held each   
Tuesday 9:30AM to 11:00AM.  All Children 5 and under and their    
member parents/grandparents are invited to join us.  On October 25 we will 

have a Halloween Party for the children.  Be sure to 
have them come in costume. If you are new to this 
program, be sure to register at the front office so we 
will have enough supplies for everyone.   
 
Classes are on going and you can join at anytime.        

Oct. 4:   The Letter I  
Oct. 11:  The Letter J    
Oct. 18:  The Letter K      
Oct. 25:  Halloween Party 

    Book Club    There are books located in the 
Recreation Room to be enjoyed by our 
members. You do not need to bring books 
in to be able to take any out.  However, our 
book inventory is starting to run low again 
and we have a need for more variety.  

Thanks members for participating! 

 
 
Hey seniors, it’s that time of year again 
where you can enjoy the cooler weather 
with good friends and a hearty German 
meal.  
On October 14th at 11:30AM we will 
once again be celebrating Oktoberfest with 
a traditional German meal consisting of     
Bratwurst, sauerkraut, German potato salad 
and Apple Cake for dessert. 
This luncheon is free to members 55 or 
older. If you are interested in joining us 
please register by calling 744-2403. 

Next month’s lunch will be 
our Thanksgiving dinner with 
all the fixins’. There will be 
no luncheon in December due 
to the Annual Holiday Party. 

Countryside’s Fitness  Room  has it 
all, free weights, strength training 
equipment and cardiovascular 
equipment; treadmill, elliptical, re-
cumbence bike.   
You can enjoy your workout in a 
clean, comfortable, close-to-home gym with everything 
you need to get results. 
Before getting started you must first take the orientation 
class.  Call 744-2403 to make an appointment. 
Fee - $20 (collected at the beginning of class) 
The class covers an overview of the equipment and  
fundamental safety guidelines 
*Those between the ages of 14 and 17 must have a          
physician’s approval form filled out. (Available online). 
*It is important that you wear shoes and attire fitting for 
working out. 

Weight Room Orientation Class Wednesday & 
Thursdays  

7:00PM - 8:00 PM 
& Saturdays  

9:00AM - 10:00 AM 
Member - $4.00 per class 

Non-member - $5.00 per class 
Instructor:  Lupita Gonzalez 

The Red Hatters will be meeting at 
Culver’s Restaurant, 6905 N. Thornydale on 
FRIDAY, October 7th at 11:30AM.  If you 
plan to attend or would like more information 
about the Red Hatters give Van a call at     
579-7023. 

 

Please contact the Center if you 
are interested in having a week day    
morning Zumba Class.  744-2403 



 

 

 

 



Recap of Board Meeting Minutes for September 

In order to verify membership at Countryside we are requesting all members to have 
their photograph taken.  It is important that all family members of each homeowner 
come to the office of the club to be photographed.  You must accompany your child, 
and provide the staff with at least one form of identification.  You will then be “logged” 
into the computer photo system. Our goal is to provide a safe and secure environment 
for  everyone in our community.  If you have any questions, please call at 744-2403. 

 

Photo Identification 

SEPTEMBER:  The meeting was called to order at 7:00PM on September 8, 2011 in the Countryside      
Recreation Room.  The board reviewed and approved the August minutes and the Treasurer’s Report.  The 
spa drain covers will be replaced next month at no cost.  The website is now complete and ready for viewing.  
Only eleven members requested that the newsletter be mailed and ten would like to have it emailed.  The   
Labor Day Picnic was attended by 154 members.  The parking lot was inspected and repairs were made to the 
areas of concern.  Ace Asphalt will seal coat the parking in October at a cost of $5,492.29.  Fund to come 
from the street reserve account.  The Board agreed to let DeGrazia Elementary School use the field for their 
annual mini muster in October.  Bids were accepted for replacing the old irrigation system around the front 
office and recreation room. The bid from Trophy Landscaping was approved in the amount of $1,300.  The 
funds will come from the irrigation reserve account. The damage from the August 16, 2011 storm is estimated 
at $4,000.  A claim was submitted to the insurance company.  Damage included broken tree limbs, courtyard 
bench, leak in fitness room and tennis fence. The annual fire inspection took place on August 23, 2011.  There 
were no violations.   

The CCCA Board of Director meetings are held the 
second Monday of each month and all members are 
welcome to attend. Members wishing to address the 
Board need to submit request in  writing five days prior 
to the meeting. This way the 
board has ample time to put 
you on the agenda.  Meetings 
are held in the CCCA    
Recreation Room at 7PM.   

Meeting Dates 
October-no meeting     

November 14th 
December 12th 

Have You Given Any Thought To Becoming A Board 
Member?      Contact us by November 30th! 

Next Year’s election is approaching quickly - it will take place in January 
2012.  If you feel like you are qualified and would like to run for the Board 
please contact the office.  There are two positions that NEED to be filled for 
the Board of Directors.  Our monthly meetings take place on the second  
Monday of each month.  The meetings only last for approximately one hour.  
This is very minimum amount of time for some very important issues.        
Associations are the most local form of representative democracy, with    
leaders elected by their neighbors to govern in the best interests of all        
residents.   Please think twice before saying no. 
For more information or if you would like to speak to the Nominating     
Committee please call the General Manager at 744-4614.  Names need to be 
submitted no later then November 30th. 

 

Due to the many   
Halloween programs  
offered in this area,  

we will not be having a 
Halloween Party  

this year. 

Assessment  
Payment Options for 2012 

 
Mutual of Omaha Bank’s Community Association 
Banking division will offer a number of payment      
options for Countryside homeowners starting    
January 2012.  These options will include; pay by 
mail, recurring direct debit, credit card and on-line 
bill pay. 
More detailed information will be provided in our 
November 2011 publication. 

There will be no Board of Directors Meeting on October 10th.  The Center will be 
closed for seal coating parking lot. 



           Payment Information 
Your monthly payment of  $40 is due on the first day of each 
month and becomes past due on the first day of the following 
month. When an account is past due $40.00 or more, a late 
fee of $15.00 per month will be added to the account.       
Payment coupons are available in the office. Drop payments 
off at the Center or mail them to: 

Countryside Community Club Association 
      9151 North Bald Eagle Avenue 

             Tucson, AZ 85742  

 

All Yard Work 
 & Hauling 

 
Palm Tree 

Trimming &  
Skinning 

Tree Removal &  
Replacement 
Irrigation  

Installation and  
Repair Work 

Countryside Residents 
Get our special discount 
JIM SEAY, Owner 

520-250-1094 

 

 

 

POOL HOURS 
Monday - Saturday 
  9:00AM - 8:45PM 

Sunday  
10:00AM - 7:45PM 

Local Family Owned & Operated for 35 years 
We install new doors & operators 

We SERVICE all brands. 
Wayne Dalton 

“We Are Your Resource For All Residential Garage Door Repairs” 
FAST & FRIENDLY  -  SAME DAY SERVICE 

ALL PRICES UP FRONT - NO HIDDEN COSTS 
 

For Affordable Parts or Repair Call    

520-204-7899 
www.bigbeargaragedoors.com 

 
 

Countryside Heights HOA    
ADAM (624-1206) 

Countryside Villas HOA    
Taylor Enterprises (744-5321) 

Countryside Valley HOA 
www.countrysidevalleyhoa.com   

(292-5454) 
Countryside Terrace HOA     

CCCA (744-4614) 

CARLOS VALDEZ 
Technician/Co-Owner 
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Pack Rat Nest Removal 

FREE INSPECTION 
520-370-7062 

Environmental Free 
520-203-5504          
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DISCOVER OLLI in MARANA  
Osher Lifelong Learning Institute  

at the University of Arizona 
 

For Curious minds age 50 or older 
· Intellectual challenge without the stress of tests or grades 
· Social interactions with others who share your love of 

learning 
· Fall study groups in Marana start October 4th, and focus 

on art, literature, science, current events, history, music, 
healthcare, film, technology, desert gardening, and more! 

· All study groups meet at Heritage Highlands at Dove 
Mountain Clubhouse.  (4949 W. Heritage Club Drive) 

 
For more information: olli.arizona.edu * 520-626-9039 

General Manager . . . . 744-4614 
Classes and Programs . . . 744-2403 
Account Information. . . . . 744-5321  

Website . . . . . . . . .www.cccanews.com 
E-Mail . . . . . . Countrysidemanager@Gmail.Com 


